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November 10, 2020 
 
 
 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Ventura 
800 S Victoria Ave 
Ventura CA 93009 
 
Subject: Recommendation to Reappoint Joe S. Ramirez to the Behavioral Health 

Advisory Board for a Term Ending December 1, 2023 
 
Recommendations 
Reappoint Joe S. Ramirez to the Behavioral Health Advisory Board for a term ending December 
1, 2023. 
 
Discussion 
On April 9, 2019 Joe S. Ramirez was appointed to fill a vacancy with a term ending December 
1, 2020.  I am recommending Mr. Ramirez be reappointed for a term of three years ending 
December 1, 2023. 
 
I appreciate his desire to represent the citizens of Ventura County and know that he will 
continue to contribute significantly toward the efforts of the board. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelly Long 
Supervisor, Third District 


